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From the General                             

Manager’s Desk 

 

 Welcome to the 2016 season at The Pennhills Club. What 

a wonderful time to be a member at Pennhills, this is truly the 

place to be in 2016 

 The clubhouse will OPEN on Wednesday, March 23rd at 

11 am for lunch. Followed by dinner starting at 5 pm. I hope all 

of the ladies’ will join us to kick start our season with Donita and 

Jess. Easter Sunday is always a fun filled day for the whole     

family. From brunch to Becky’s creative crafts and games (and 

of course the Easter Bunny) a great time will be had by all. 

 The golf course is in remarkable condition with the extra 

effort given by Dennis Platko and the cooperation of mother   

nature. The golf course renovation project is on schedule to 

begin mid-August. I hope you have all considered helping with 

a pledge to Tom Arrowsmith & Fred Gallup for the funding of this 

very important project.  

 Our golf calendar and handbook are forthcoming, 

please mark your calendars with all the upcoming events,     

starting with the Terry Reiley Memorial on May 21st. Events will 

continue throughout the season.  

 The Blaisdell Pro-Am continues to be the premier Pro-Am 

event in this region. New this year, there will be a professional 

golfers qualifier on Sunday, July 24th. The Pro’s that qualify to 

play on Monday, July 25th will be competing for $100,000 in 

cash prizes. Armatures will be competing for prizes and two fully 

paid memberships for 2017 to PHC. What a great opportunity to 

showcase our  beautiful club.  

 The clubhouse is cleaned, patched, painted and          

polished, anxiously awaiting everyone's return.  

 I Hope to see you all soon,  

  Kevin R. Mosher 



Pennhills Club 

 Easter Brunch  

 

“There’s Gnome Place Like Home” 

Sunday, March 27th 

11 am-3 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call the Clubhouse to                          

Make Reservations 368-6159 ext.5  

Buffet will feature; All your breakfast favorites, fresh 

house salad & rolls, ham, prime rib, chicken &  seafood, 

potatoes, vegetables and assorted desserts.  

Bring the whole family for an afternoon of fun.  

Activities, Crafts & Games for the kids. Of course the 

Easter Bunny will be here for family pictures.                    

Make plans to join us for Easter Brunch,                                

to kick off the 2016 Season. 


